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Agriculture 
 

 

EAST KNOYLE FARMERS’ CLUB, AND SOUTH WILTS CHAMBER OF AGRICULTURE. 

(ATTENDEES) 

 

 

 

A meeting of the Knoyle Farmers’ Club and South Wilts Chamber of Agriculture was held at the Seymour Arms 

Inn, Knoyle, last evening (Friday), for the purpose of discussing the proposed rules and regulations of the 

Chamber, and of considering the propriety of separating its operations from those of the Farmers’ Club, at the 

expiration of the current year. Mr. Alfred Seymour, M.P., was in the chair, and among those present were Mr. T. 

F. Grove, M. P. Mr. G. Troyte-Bullock, Rev. R. N. Milford, Rev. J. Johnson, Mr.Beckett (Spansbury House), Mr. 

W. Stratton, Mr. S. Bracher, Mr. Leaney, Mr. Compton (Fisherton Delamere),Mr. R. C. R. Godwin (West Knoyle), 

Mr. Stacey, Mr.Rawlings (Chicklade), Mr. J. C. Perry, Mr. J. B. Gray(Hon. Secretary), Mr. W. Pike (Semley), Mr. 

Warren (Pertwood), Mr. J. N. Down, Mr. F. Rawlings, Mr. W. Gray, Mr. J. D. Allen (Pyt House Farm), Mr. R. 

Morgan, Mr. F.Genge, Mr. H. Ball, Mr. F. Ball, &c. 

 

(Salisbury and Winchester Journal – 16 March, 1872) 


